
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Byrne regarding Accessibility for 
Student Walking to St. Anne’s and St. William Schools 

Direct Administration to prepare a report regarding options for accessibility for student 
walking to St. Anne's High School and St. William Catholic Elementary School relating 
to the removal of the pedestrian bridge.  


